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21st November 2023 

 

planningconsultations@carmarthenshire.gov.uk  

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Re: PL/06580 - Parc Pencrug and Maes y Farchnad, Llandeilo 

 

The Design Commission for Wales has been made aware that a planning application 

has been submitted for the development at Parc Pencrug and Maes y Farchnad in 

Llandeilo. The Design Commission previously commented on the scheme as part of the 

Pre-Application Consultation (PAC) process following contact from concerned members 

of the public, elected members of the local authority and the local town council. I attach 

our response to the PAC that raised significant concern regarding the proposed 

development and note that the scheme has not been amended in response to our 

comments. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Carole-Anne Davies 

Prif Weithredwr Chief Executive 

T: +44 7779 802784 / 029 2045 1964 

E: cad@dcfw.org 

Ar gyfer ac ar ran y Bwrdd Cyfarwyddwyr - For and on behalf of the Board of Directors 
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